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Project AGAPE continues to address the humanitarian needs of displaced families from the Kashatagh region of Artsakh. It remains versatile to respond quickly to emergency needs but also seeks funds to implement development projects. Importantly, it has always been Project's desire that the served people become independent and self-sufficient.


With this in mind starting in November of the last year, the Country Director of Project AGAPE made a new request for assistance to enable displaced people to receive vocational training so they can move toward self-sufficiency in these new conditions.


Nine months later, on July 14, a Vocation School opened at the new Project
AGAPE hub, and the July mission team, under the leadership of Chris Lepore, took part in an exciting grand opening ribbon cutting ceremony with Chris cutting the ribbon.


Eight and a half weeks later, we celebrated another ceremony. It was the
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ceremony of giving certificates to the first six Vocational school graduates. These graduates became skillful in their chosen fields thanks to the professional teachers of nail care, skin care, and barber.


All the graduates were from displaced families, families who had lost a family member in the recent war, and veterans of war. Two young adults graduated from the nail care group, two from the skincare group, and two from the barber group.


Close to the end of the course, Project AGAPE purchased all the needed supplies, instruments, and tools for each graduate and made the certificates for them. During the graduation ceremony, another mission team from North
Carolina under the leadership of Wanda Watts was in Armenia. The team helped put all the supplies in boxes and prepare those in beautiful wrapping papers, which they went and bought a day before the graduation.


The graduation ceremony got organized exceptionally well: a table full of fruits, cookies, and champagne, and dozens of balloons hanging everywhere. The family members of some of the graduates were also present. Right after the speeches, full of kind wishes to the graduates made by Project AGAPE staff and the team members, the team leader Wanda Watts handed the certificates and all the professional supplies, tools, and instruments to four young women and two young men wishing them good luck in their chosen carrier path. The graduates gave flowers to their teachers, the team members, and the AGAPE staff as a sign of their boundless gratitude for all the skills they learned in their chosen field that will help them to earn their "daily bread."


Success stories will follow about how each of them did in their careers.


BIG-BIG THANKS TO ALL WHO HAVE SUPPORTED AND CONTINUE TO

SUPPORT THIS LIFE-CHANGING PROJECT. SPECIAL THANKS TO THE FUMC OF MYRTLE BEACH, SC, FOR SUPPORTING THIS PROJECT WITH
$4,000.
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Country Director, Nara Melkonyan, has made a new request for assistance
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that they can move toward self-sufficiency in their new homes. She has identified several folks that are interested in learning cosmetology. She also
 
foresees
 
that
 
some
 
people
 
might
 
want
 
to
 
learn
 
carpentry
 
or
 
open
 
a bakery. We want to encourage you to contribute to this new ministry opportunity. You can follow the links below to make your contributions.
)



Every Contribution Makes an Impact!
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Follow us!


[image: ]Facebook Group



 (
Copyright © 2022 Project AGAPE Armenia, All rights 
reserved.
Want
 
to
 
change
 
how
 
you
 
receive
 
these
 
emails?
You
 
can
 
update
 
your
 
preferences
 
or
 
unsubscribe
 
from
 
this
 
list
.
)


 (
Convert web pages and HTML files to PDF in your applications with
 
the Pdfcrowd
 
HTML to PDF 
API
) (
Printed with 
Pdfcrowd.com
)

 (
Convert web pages and HTML files to PDF in your applications with
 
the Pdfcrowd
 
HTML to PDF 
API
) (
Printed with 
Pdfcrowd.com
)
image5.jpeg




image7.jpeg
—— @ academie
y garden





image8.jpeg




image9.jpeg
b
q
z





image10.jpeg




image11.jpeg




image12.jpeg
ScAY SHOOL OF PROJEET ATAPE

CERTIFICATE
e 1 oty o G
okiates iy
inwrsportivee
i Bt
Haring V000
£y P AGAPE e DU,
o3 |

o





image13.jpeg




image14.jpeg




image15.jpeg




image16.jpeg




image17.jpeg




image18.png
¢ North Carolina Conference

The United Methodist Church




image19.png
Western North Carolina Conference

The United Methodist Church




image20.png




image21.png
7 é mailchimp




image1.png




image2.jpeg
-

s€:acac

sacademie
Exclusive distributor beauty garden





image3.jpeg
Sy =5
L2 ST





image4.jpeg




image6.jpeg




